
From: Betsy Maas [mailto:supervisor@unionvaleny.us]  
Sent: Friday, July 20, 2018 4:26 PM 
To: 'Rebekkah Smith Aldrich' <rsmith@midhudson.org> 
Cc: 'John Welsh' <councilmanjohnwelsh@gmail.com>; Councilman Dave McMorris 
<mcmorris.uvny@gmail.com>; 'Steve Frazier' <councilmanfrazier@gmail.com>; Councilwoman Kelley 
<corrinakelley2015@gmail.com>;  
Subject: Library Service Contract for Town of Union Vale 
 
Dear Rebekah: 
 
Good news. 
I am attaching both a redlined, word version and a signed version of the Library Service Agreement for 
your convenience. 
The Town Board authorized me to sign the attached contract with the following changes- 

1. We agree to pay $76,407 per year for all three years (valued at $229,221.00); 
2. Due to budget constraints and future uncertainty, we eliminated the 2% annual increase (valued 

at $4,676.71); 
3. We request an annual statement reflecting active Union Vale cardholders from each library. 

 
A signed contract is attached, should you wish to have it signed. We will appreciate getting an original 
signed copy back for the files.  If you have any questions. Please feel free to give me a call. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Betsy Maas 
 
 
 

Supervisor Betsy C. Maas 

(845) 724-5600 ext. 110 (office) 

(845) 223-7335 (mobile) 

Town of Union Vale 
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